
The trade union coalition in Palestine and in the name of the workers of Palestine and all the 
bodies, institutions and unions of the trade union coalition stands firmly on the side of the 
union of USB - Italy, which called for a general strike on 10th. November 2017. We affirm our 
support and solidarity with the demands of the USB union and call on the government to 
reconsider its policy for the workers in Italy and salute and solidarity with the struggle of our 
union. 
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